From:
To: Siobhan Kennedy
Subject: RE: IPC documents
Date: Friday 31 July 2020 17:39:37

Attachments:

Dear Siobhan,

Thank you for your time on the phone.

As per our conversation this afternoon please find attached the IPC audit



- 1. With a combination of a roster review and additional staff from an agency we have been able to allocate a Staff Nurse to the second floor. This staff nurse will be dedicated to the second floor and will be part of the second floor team cohorted to work in this unit only.
- 2. Regarding IPC practices on the second floor we have raised a query with the DPH and are now awaiting follow up next week. In the interim and until we have further clarification from the DPH we will ensure that there is a supply of gloves in the sluice room on the second floor.

Sincerely,